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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to a fun-filled Summer Term with lots of new 

activities and exciting events! 

The weather is becoming warmer and so the children are taking off their 

jumpers in school and out on the playground. It would be really helpful if you 

could check that all uniform has your child’s name and class. A waterproof 

jacket is essential in school all year round as the children work and play 

outside unless the rain is torrential. We would also expect to see the 

children wearing a sun hat during sunny days.  
 

 

Please also ensure your child brings in plenty of water to drink during the 

hot weather.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s happening in the Summer Term: 
 
 

 

 

 

and 6? 

Bushcraft: 1NS Tuesday, 1S Wednesday, 1A Thursday. 

Make sure your child comes in to school with their Bushcraft 

clothes on their day. This is only up until half term. 

Phonics Screening: This will take place during the week 

beginning 9.6.25. During this half term we will be revisiting 

the phonics they have learnt since Reception. The weekly 

sheet sent home provides you with all of the sounds and 

words we are covering in class. Thank you for your support. 

Sports Day: 9.00 am Thursday 3rd July  

Horniman Museum trip: Year One will be going to this 

museum on 27th June, 30th June and 1st July. Watch out for 

further exciting details. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

You could visit the local library to find 

books about different wild and garden 

plants, including trees. 

 

 

 

Can you find fiction and non-fiction 

books about the seaside today and 

seaside holidays in the past?  
 

 

Suggested Reading 
 


